MODEL PAPER "ENGLISH" Secondary School Part-I (9th Class) Examination

OBJECTIVE

ime:	20 Minutes				Mar	ks:19
No	te: Write you	r Roll No. in s	space provided s of marks.	l. Over-writing, c	utting, using lea	d
Q.	No.1(a). Fill in	the blanks w	ith suitable fo	rms of verb.		5
1	(i)	He	exercise dai	ly.	(take)	
	(ii)	Гћеу	to sleep at te	n.	(go)	
	(iii)	1	you since Mo	onday.	(see)	
	(iv)		the lette		(post)	
	(v)	Ithis	bike only a mo	onth ago.	(buy)	
	(b). Comp	olete the follo	wing words by	providing missing	ng letters.	5
	(i)	err_rs	(ii)	ur an		
	(iii)	co onics	(iv)	facili ate		
	(v)	speci_ic			Digital Services	
	(c). Tick t	he correct ser	itence.			5
	(i) (a)	Laying is the	e eggs hen.			
	(b)	The eggs la	ying is hen.			
	(c)	Hen is layin	g the eggs.			
	(d)	The hen egg	s is laying			
	(ii) (a)	I am milking	not the goat.			
	(b)	The goat am	not I milking.			
	(c)	The milking	not I am goat.			
	(d)	I am not mil	king the goat.			
	(iii) (a)	Any bread	eat not he did.			
	(h)		eat any bread.			
	(c)		my bread not.			
	(d)		not eat did he.			
	(iv) (a)		not had train.			
	(b)		in started the.			
	(c)		d not started.			
	(d)	Train started	I had not the.			
	(v) (a)	He is fond o				
	(b)	Tea is fond of	of he.			
	(c)	He is of tea	fond.			

(d) Tea of he is fond.

(d). Read	these sentences carefully and write T/F in	the box against each sentence. 4
(i)	Doctors fly aeroplanes.	
(ii)	In the evening, the bats fly in the air.	
(iii)	The Muslims follow the Solar Calendar.	
(iv)	Honey bees live in hives.	

MODEL PAPER "ENGLISH" Secondary School Part-I (9th Class) Examination

SUBJECTIVE Time: 2:10 Hours Marks: 56 SECTION-1 Q.No.2: Answer (any five) of the following questions. 10 Why and where did the king send his son? (i) Who is a reformer? (ii) Where do the religious Chinese go and what do they do there? (iii) (iv) What do games teach us? (v) Why should women work? (vi) How can we save nature in its original form? Why and when do the bees dance? (vii) Why should we not eat uncovered things? (viii) SECTION- II Q.No.3. Translate the following paragraph into Urdu. The park, which was a playground, was turned into an exclusive park for women in 1992. Commonly known as Ladies Park, it was visited by women from the adjoining areas of Banni, Rehmanabad, Affendi Colony and Shamasabad in the mornings and evenings. "In the beginning, the park was looked after, but then nothing was done," said a woman when she was interviewed by a journalist. Alternate question for English medium / foreign candidates only Rewrite the above paragraph into simple English. Q.No.4. Write down the summary of the Poem "Evening" by Thomas Miller: 05 Paraphrase the following stanza into simple English with reference to the context. For oft when on my couch I lie, In vacant or in pensive mood, They flash upon that inward eye, Which is the bliss of solitude; And then my heart with pleasure fills, And dances with the daffodils. Q.No. 5:Use any five of the following words/ idioms in your own sentences. 05

Hustle and bustle, excellence.

hatch.

dawn to dusk,

inhabitants,

run over.

float.

fond of

Q.No.6: Write a letter to your friend requesting him to lend you some books.

Write a story with the moral result "Haste makes waste"

OR

Write a dialogue between a brother and a sister concerning time.

Q.No.7: Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at he end.

For three years, the master and all his relatives lived in this valley. Many of the Muslims too joined them. All supplies to the valley were cut off. The Makkans saw to it that no food or drink reached Bannu Hashim. The poor Banu Hashim had to live on the leaves and roots of trees and bushes. The condition of children was particularly pitiable. At last, some kind hearted Makkans took pity on Bannu Hashim. They tore to pieces the agreement hanging in Kaaba. The hunger stricken Bannu Hashim were thus able to come back to their homes.

Ouestions: -

- (i) Who lived for three years in the valley?
- (ii) Who joined the master and his relatives?
- (iii) How did the Bannu Hashim live?
- (iv) What was the condition of the children?
- (v) Who took pity on Bannu Hashim?

Q.No. 8: Translate any five of the following sentences into English. 05

Alternate question for English medium / foreign candidates only Write ten sentences about courtesy.

Q.No. 9. Change the voice of the following.

- (i) This house is being bought by them.
- (ii) She bought five video films.
- (iii) Why did she write a letter?
- (iv) The thief was caught by them.